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Formation of advisory committee 
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Organ ready for worship 
 
Dedication and recital 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

September 2023 
October 

November 
December 

January 2024 
February 

March 
April 
May 
June 
July 

August 
September 

October 
November 
December 

January 2025 
February 

March 
April 
May 
June 
July 

August 
September 

October 
November 
December 

January 2026 
February 

March 
April 
May 
June 
July 

August 
September 

October 
November 
December 



 
 

 
 
In 1985, St. Mary’s undertook installation of an organ of the Casavant Frères firm of Quebec. In its 
original concept, its utilized divisions of the organ both in the front (chancel) and back (antiphonal) of 
the church. Cost-saving measures dictated waiting to built the antiphonal division until more funds 
could be raised, which Dr. Harold Andrews attempted from then until his retirement in 2019. That 
time is now! 
 
Donors approached the Rector in Fall 2023 and we were soon on the path to see to the completion of 
the organ. The project will provide careful maintenance to the now forty-year-old instrument, to 
unify its tone with the addition of the new pipework, and to provide as comprehensive an instrument 
for Anglican worship as possible with the resources at hand. What will emerge in March 2026 will be 
an instrument that will transform our capability to warmly accompany congregational song and to 
accompany our fine choir with finesse. 
 
Three organ building firms submitted proposals to our organ advisory committee and we ultimately 
chose the Goulding & Wood firm of Indianapolis. 
 
We are uniquely fortunate, that the entirety of the project will be funded by the anonymous donors. 
 
 
 
 


